
 

 

 

 

September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Cricketers and Parents 

 

Cricket Awards Evening  
 

I am writing to let you know that our school Cricket Awards Evening will be held on Friday 20th 

September. 

 

In the past we have presented awards in morning Assembly but this year we are initiating a different, 

and hopefully more meaningful way of recognising the achievements of our young players. 

 

The evening will start at 6.00 pm in the Williams Hall. Each captain of the year group teams, and the 

captains of the 1st and 2nd XIs will be asked to read out a short report of their season and we will award 

trophies for the best batsman, bowler and fielder from each team. We will also be inducting several 

outstanding former 1st XI players into the MTS Cricket Hall of Fame, which will add an extra dimension 

to the evening. 

 

I would like all the players who have represented the school this summer to attend the awards evening. 

There will be a table for each team, and there will also be seating for parents around the Williams Hall. 

Light snacks and drinks will be available. 

 

This part of the evening will finish at about 7.15 after which all boys except the 1st XI will be free to go.  

At 7.30 we are holding a dinner in the Library to honour the achievements of the inductees into the Hall 

of Fame. The 1st XI have been asked to stay on for this function. If anyone else would also like to attend 

the Hall of Fame Dinner please contact Lisa Connor in the Development Office on 

L.Connor@merchanttaylors.com. (In order to cover some costs we would have to make a charge for 

this. Lisa will be able to supply more details.) 

 

Finally, can I take this opportunity of thanking all the boys who represented the school so 

enthusiastically this season. The effort they all put in and the spirit and skill with which they played the 

game was great to see. Thanks are also due to parents who supported the boys and gave up their time to 

drive them to fixtures. I hope you all enjoyed the season too. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all on Friday 20th September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Simon Sutcliffe 

Head of Cricket 
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